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The UCAS form has 

been updated to support 

Service students

Families returning to the 

UK from two Sovereign 

Base Areas in Cyprus can 

now apply to the EUSS

Subsidised Service 

Family Accommodation 

support is more inclusive

The Wraparound 

Childcare scheme is 

here to stay!

The Forces Help to Buy 

scheme is now permanent

The Armed Forces Families 

Fund will continue to help 

deliver the strategy in 2023

Our strategy to improve support to Armed Forces families.

The feedback from Armed Forces families have helped us to make 

improvements since launching in January 2022 – here’s how:

Help us shape our strategy!

If you or your family member is in the armed forces, we want to make sure 

that your voice is heard.

To hear about opportunities where you can help us shape the future of our 

strategy, please complete this expression of interest form.

To find out more, visit UK Armed Forces Families Strategy on GOV.UK

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=7WB3vlNZS0iuldChbfoJ5VaCDOzJk25Pjd3UUgU_nLRUQk5LUUFQTThKSEdNQ0E5UEtCVzZLWEhJSi4u
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/uk-armed-forces-families-strategy-2022-to-2032

